PARSONS
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June 1, 2010

Bibb County Public Schools
484 Mulberry Street, Suite 400
Macon, GA 31201

Re: Proposed Architectural Services for Bibb County Public Schools

Chapman Griffin Lanier Sussenbach (CGLS) is proposing on your upcoming K12
project. The firm has recently worked for Fulton County Schools providing
architectural services for the new 320,000 SF Johns Creek High School and the Fine
Arts Addition for Tri-Cities High School completed in August 2009. Currently CGLS is
providing architectural services for the recently bid Bethany High School as the owner
was so pleased with the Johns Creek HS its design is being repeated. I had the
pleasure of working with CGLS on Johns Creek HS and for the Tri-Cities HS projects
during the selection, programming, design and bidding of the projects.

CGLS is a Georgia firm with Georgia principals, associates and staff. They are
technically competent, mindful of the budgetary needs of the owner, meet schedules
and produce excellent construction documents. In addition the firm is a pleasure to
work with — Bob Sussenbach is always available, works with the owner to insure the
plans meet expectations of stakeholders, efficient in responses and diligent in insuring
the construction is correct. I know CGLS also does repeat work in Cobb and Gwinnett
County Schools. I use the word repeat to reflect CGLS is always working for the
owner in anticipation of the upcoming work.

In this day when the economy has hit so many so hard Bibb County Schools will have
many architectural firms to choose from — it would be to Bibb’s best interest to pick
Chapman Griffin Lanier Sussenbach for your project. You will not be disappointed.

Sincerely,

é/ -

Barbara Colman
Senior Project Manager



